
From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Manston Airport DCO
Date: 24 June 2019 16:21:49

Dear Sirs

Re.dDCO [PD-018] issued on 14 June 2019, and the proposed a new Requirement 19c by
the ExA.

To be clear, I have no objection to any passenger or cargo flights landing or taking off at
anytime during the morning.

Regards
Paul Tobin
-- 

 

Email. office@forelandconsulting.co.uk

www.forelandconsulting.co.uk

Member of:

World Association of Professional Investigators
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